
Hardwick Green Newsletter – 

December 2021 
Dear parents and carers, 

We’re at the end of another term! Thank you for all of 

your support, as always . 

We were so pleased to be able to put on our Christmas 

performances this year. The children loved performing 

for you, and we hope you enjoyed seeing them in 

person, where you were able to. 

We break up for Christmas on Friday 17th December 

and children return to school on Wednesday 5th 

January 2022. We look forward to seeing you all then. 

From all of us at Hardwick Green, have a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Chris Story 

Principal 

 

Notices and messages: 

Breakfast Club: 

We could always do with a couple more parent volunteers to 

help us run our breakfast club. We’d love to hear from you if 

you’d like to! If you’d like to apply, you’d need to: 

• Be available from 8:00 – 8:45 on a morning (you could 

do every day or set days e.g. Mondays only). 

• Complete a food hygiene certificate (you can do this for 

free in school one afternoon with us). 

• Have a DBS check (again we will provide this for you for 

free). 

If you’d like to kindly volunteer to help us please email us on 

enquiries@hardwickgreenacademy.org.uk and let me know 

when you’d be available. Thank you! 

 

MCAS: 

If have not yet sorted access to our new app called MCAS (My Child At School), 

then please contact the school office so that they can help you with this. You can 

pay for school dinners and trips on MCAS, plus we will be introducing more new 

features in the new year.  

 

Clubs: 

After school clubs will change in the New Year and you will be able to re-book in 

January. 

mailto:enquiries@hardwickgreenacademy.org.uk


Don’t miss out - Fun, food and friends this Christmas!  

Could your child be eligible for free activities starting from Monday?  

All children and young people aged 5-16 years old who live in Stockton-on-Tees and 

are in receipt of a benefits-related free school meal are being offered a place to take 

part in a range of fun activities over the Christmas holidays, which includes a 

nutritious meal.   

The programme is delivered by Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council in partnership 
with the Department for Education.  
 
The timetable, eligibility registration and bookings are live now, find out more at  
www.stockton.gov.uk/haf, call 01642 526882 or email: HAF@stockton.gov.uk 
 

 

 

What else is going on?:  

Our website is full of information you might need such as term dates, school dinner 

menus, dates and times of special events etc. You can access it here:  

https://hardwickgreenacademy.org/ 

Remember you can see on Class Dojo’s Class Story and on Twitter what’s going on 

in each class! There are lots of exciting learning opportunities each day. 

@HardwickGreenPA – School’s Twitter  

@HardwickMrS – Mr Story’s Twitter 

You can then find each classes’ account from here! 
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